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                                Week of September 12,2022  
 
 

US160 East of Monte Vista 
 
What Work is Being Done?        
Paving and Shouldering on US 160 and CO 370 is complete! 

This week crews will begin final striping on US 160 

between mile point 218 and mile point 226 heading east 

and the will turn around and head back west once they get 

to mile point 226. Crews will also be doing work at the 

Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) Pedestrian 

Crosswalk Systems at Lyell Street in Monte Vista on US 160 

and will be beginning to install guardrail and manhole 

risers. Motorists will encounter alternating single-lane 

closures as they travel through the work area.  Work hours 

will be 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM.  Speed reductions down to 40 mph can be expected as motorists come into 

project work areas. Flagging Personnel will be onsite due to alternating single lane closures. Expect up to 

10-minute traffic delays 

 

 

Why is the work being completed?   
This project is part of CDOT’s “Whole System. Whole Safety.” initiative aimed at enhancing safety for 
Colorado’s traveling public. Once the resurfacing work is  
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completed, drivers will find a smoother roadway surface with new guardrail, new signage, high visibility 
markings and stabilized shoulders. These enhancements will make the highway safer for residents, visitors 
and commercial truck traffic. 
 
When will crews be working? Work will take place during daylight hours, 7am to 7pm, Monday through 
Friday. Night work and weekend work are not anticipated at this time and all business and residence access 
may be temporarily altered but will remain open.  

Travel Impacts 

• Alternating single lane closures on US 160 in the Town of Monte Vista as crews work to shoulder and 

install guardrail on the roadway. 

• Flagging personnel be on sight to direct travelers as the speed limit will be reduced to 40 mph while 

working during daylight hours. 

 
Project Contact Information 

● Project Phone Line - (719) 480-9890 

● Project email - jlopez@apc.us.com 

● Project web site -   https://www.codot.gov/projects/us160-co370-resurfacing 

● Sign up for weekly project updates - Please log onto the project web site and fill out the right-side 

form to “Subscribe to Project Updates.” 

 
For information on road work and travel conditions visit COTrip.org, sign up for travel alerts at Alerts, or 
call 511. Updates are also available via Twitter @coloradodot and CDOT’s Facebook 
page at Facebook.com/coloradodot. 
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